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"Beyoncé, of music and movie fame, is scheduled to start her upcoming concert tour at Marlin's Stadium. Although there has been chatter claiming that members of law enforcement will boycott the event, the City of Miami Police Department values the safety of all who wish to attend. Rest assured that we will have a sufficient number of police officers staffing this and every event that takes place in our city. We fully intend to do everything in our power to ensure the safety of all who wish to enjoy events in Miami." 
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